LIFESPAN REPRESENTATIVE MEMO, JULY, 2016
Hi Folks!

Summer is here!  

First, a point of information.  During the summer we reduce our office hours.  Diane is in the office on Mon, Wed, and Fri, from 9:00am until Noon.  Lynn is here on Tues, Wed and thru from 9:00am until 3:00pm.  If the need arises, you can always reach me on my cell phone, 248-561-6197.

We have the candy bars ready to go for Father’s Day and I expect presale Entertainment books to arrive any day.  

We will be looking at Christmas card samples this month so now would be a good time to arrange a date for offering them to your faith community.  This is a critical project for us, and we need as many of you to offer them as possible.  If you have never done Christmas cards with us before, remember that your faith community does not have to pay for anything.  Give us a call at the office if you would like more details.

The Tiger Bus Trip is still on for July 19.  Bus trip down to Comerica Park, a hot dog and a beverage and bus trip back to St. Mary’s in Royal Oak for $31.00.  No parking fees, no traffic, and a night at the ball park.  I have attached a flyer.  Please see if you can post it somewhere so we can help the Tigers win and Roar for Life at the same time.

Mark your calendars for the National Day of Remembrance of the Unborn on Sept 10, 2016 at White Chapel Cemetery.

Plans are already being laid for the 2017 Movement in Motion bus trip.  Hopefully there will be no snow this year and the travelers on our buses will be able to get to the March and show their support for life.

Call us if you need us and Love Life!   Diane and Lynn
